
CHANGES TO OPERATIONS FOR
DAY OF MOURNING FOR HER
MAJESTY THE QUEEN PUBLIC
HOLIDAY
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise residents of the
following changes to operations due to the National Day of Mourning
Public Holiday for her Majesty the Queen on Thursday 22 September
2022.

September Council Meeting: The September Ordinary Meeting of Council
has been rescheduled to take place Wednesday 21 September 2022 in
Wellington.

Download an Accessibility friendly version of the closure information;
Dubbo Regional Council Closures and Changes to Opening Hours 22
September 2022 (  3.1MB) (  3.1MB)

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/ArticleDocuments/226/DRC%2022%20Sep%20closures%20half%20pg%20DL%20ad%20v2.pdf.aspx
https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/
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